Niceville High School Chorus

800 East John Sims Parkway
Nieeville, Florida 32578

Dear Community Partner,

The Niceville High School Chorus is very grateful for the outpouring of support that we have received from our
community year after year. The financial support we receive allows our student musicians to sing in the county honor
choir, compete for all-state seats, have sheet music, sing at district and state music assessments, and have materials that
enhance learning. This investment is a good one, as research has shown that a musician is a better student and citizen
within the school community.

We have seven performing choirs that meet each day at Niceville High. From pop to jazz to the classics, our
students are exposed to the best music within our award-winning organization. Since 1991, every Niceville choir has
earned the top rating of Superior at District 1 assessments. In 2023, our choir placed more students in the All-State chorus
than any other public high school in the state of Florida. Opus One, Barbershop Boys, and the Jazz Girlz perform
regularly for the community. As a whole, the groups have entertained tens of thousands over the years.

I invite you to help us maintain and enhance our vocal music program at Niceville High School. While not in the
public eye as much as some other school groups, our young musicians are overachievers and the best at what they do
across the Southeast. Their skills and talents go overlooked much of the time. The people who most enjoy their music
most are often the ones who do not understand that the funding required for them to excel and learn is never enough to
cover needs.

You can help. You can financially sponsor our program through our various sponsorship levels. Recognition for
helping may never be what we would like it to be, but we will acknowledge your generosity in the programs of our large
concerts. You can feel confident knowing that whatever your donation, your gift will find its way to our student-
musicians.

Along with maintaining our program, your donation will contribute to securing new risers. We are aiming to raise
$2,500 annually to slowly replace the set of risers we currently have. Additionally, you will have the option to participate
in our scholarship program and donate to Grant’s Wish. Grant's Wish was established in 2023 by Walt and Selena Rogers
in memory of their son, Grant Ransom, NHS Class of 2020. The purpose of this fund is to be able to provide aid for
chorus fees and travel for students who need financial assistance, honoring Grant’s legacy and the positive impact our
chorus program had on him while he was a student.

I have included the sponsorship and scholarship forms. Contact me if you want to know more about our premier
music program and thank you in advance for supporting our kids as they make music.

Sponsorship Chair
Niceville High School Chorus Booster Association



Niceville High School Chorus Sponsorship Agreement

Name (Individual/Family/Business):

Contact Name & Number:

Contact Mailing Address:

Name of Chorus Student:

( ) $5,000+ Legacy
Legacy level contributors receive top billing and special logo recognition in all concert
programs and on publicity pieces prepared for the general public. Legacy sponsors will receive
preferred seating (20 tickets) at all concerts with an opportunity for onstage presence at concerts.
Sponsors will receive a plaque thanking you for your support, and will also be recognized on
our Facebook page and chorus website. Perhaps most importantly, Legacy sponsors will be
known for their dedication to the Musical Arts in our schools.

() $3,000 - $4,999 Maestro
Maestro sponsors receive top billing and special logo recognition in the holiday and spring
concert programs as well as on publicity pieces prepared for the general public. Maestro
sponsors receive preferred seating (12 tickets) to the holiday concert. Maestro sponsors will also
receive public thank you during the concert and a personalized display plaque. Maestro
sponsors are recognized on our Facebook page and chorus website.

() $1000 - $2,999 Encore
Encore sponsors receive a name listing in one concert program along with publicity pieces
prepared for the general public. Encore sponsors receive 8 tickets to the holiday concert and a
framed display certificate. Encore sponsors are recognized on our Facebook page and chorus
website.

( ) $500 Ovation
Ovation sponsors will be recognized as an event sponsor in the concert program. Sponsorship
includes listing on the website and a framed thank you display certificate as well as 4 tickets to
the holiday concert. Ovation sponsors are recognized on our Facebook page and chorus
website.

( ) Friends of the Chorus
All sponsorship levels are important to us and greatly appreciated. Friends of the Chorus will
be recognized for any contribution between $1-$499. Friends are recognized on our Facebook
page and chorus website.

Please make checks payable to: Niceville High School Chorus
800 East John Sims Pkwy.
Niceville, Florida 32578

Thank you for your consideration! Your donation may be tax deductible.
Please check with your tax professional.



Grant’s Wish Fund
Niceville High School Chorus Scholarship Program

Name (Individual/Family/Business):

Contact Name & Number:

Contact Mailing Address:

Grant's Wish was established in 2023 by Walt and Selena Rogers in
memory of their son, Grant Ransom, NHS Class of 2020.

Grant was a member of Niceville Singers for all four years at NHS.
He was a member of Opus One from his sophomore year until he
graduated in 2020. Grant was selected for All State Concert Chorus
in 10th and 11th grades and achieved his goal of being selected for
All-State Reading Chorus in his senior year at NHS. Singing in
chorus, composing music, playing his flute, or his harmonica at
NHS brought Grant great joy, peace, and a sense of community.

Grant's Wish is a fund established to provide financial assistance to
chorus members in need of support to purchase uniforms, pay for
chorus travel expenses such as bus fees and food, and pay semester
fees.

Donations of any amount to Grant's Wish are appreciated. Anyone wishing to donate may write
a check payable to NHS with "Grant's Wish" in the memo line. Grant's Wish is funded solely by
donations, and with your generosity, will serve chorus members at NHS for years to come.

Please make checks payable to: Niceville High School Chorus
800 East John Sims Pkwy.
Niceville, Florida 32578

Thank you for your consideration! Your donation may be tax deductible.
Please check with your tax professional.



